Please Note: In light of, the RM Lac du Bonnet, Bird
River, Nopoming, Alexander Fires and evacuations;

The Perogy Supper at the

The Lutheran Church of the Cross, at 253 McAurthur
Ave. has been postponed.

The rescheduled supper date is:

Monday, June 2, 2025

Takeout - between 4-5 pm

Supper - seating at 5 pm & dinner at 6pm

All ticket holders will be contacted

Take care and be safe_|,



